
Report from SCAPECA , the NUF collaboration group on penile cancer 2019 

Following the NUF 2013 in Sandefjord, the five national urological associations appointed two 

members from Norway, Sweden, Finland & Denmark and one member from Iceland to participate 

in the NUF collaboration group on penile cancer. The group has had different meeting activities in 

Copenhagen, Malmö and Helsinki during the first five years. Lately, activity in the group has been 

markedly reduced. However the power of collaboration and an increased critical mass seems truly 

meaningful for a rare entity like penile cancer, and SCAPECA has the potential to increase its 

importance and impact in the future. 
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